
  

October 26, 2017 
 
 
 
Name Change to KLX Aerospace Solutions International Service Center GmbH 
 
This is to inform you that as of 26 October 2017 Interturbine Aviation Logistics GmbH has been 
renamed  
 

KLX Aerospace Solutions International Service Center GmbH. 
 
All current contracts and open purchase orders will be from KLX Aerospace Solutions International 
Service Center GmbH with immediate effect. Future orders will be exclusively from the new 
company name. 
 
We ask you that you please update your databases and systems to our new company name, KLX 
Aerospace Solutions International Service Center GmbH to ensure a smooth transition. All other 
company details (address, commercial registration, account numbers, etc.) remain unchanged. 
 
We thank you in advance for your cooperation and look forward to continuing our successful 
partnership as KLX Aerospace Solutions International Service Center GmbH! 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your usual contacts. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
 
Holger Assmann 
Managing Director 


